
From: Kathy Burgess <  
Date: Monday, July 31, 2023 at 4:49 PM 
To: Karen Wunsch < > 
Cc: Coy, Chris <  
Subject: Hyde Park School Rezoning 

[EXTERNAL MESSAGE] This email originated from outside of Masterplan. 

 
Dear Mrs. Wunsch  
 
Thank you for inviting us to attend the neighborhood meeting regarding the re-zoning proposal for Hyde 
Park High School of Austin.  It is exciting to be included in the design phase.  
 
I was impressed with the concern for the neighbors and the desire to balance their needs against the 
needs of our growing school community.  The improvements maintain the hiking trails and water areas 
while creating space for additional classrooms in the current high school and creating a dedicated 
Athletics center with additional classrooms and an auditorium.  I was also pleased to hear that the 
school will focus on fundraising to avoid large tuition increases to fund the expansion.   
 
Please feel free to reach out if you would like any additional feedback from HP neighbors like myself. 
 
I look forward to seeing this project come to life and I am glad my dog gets to keep his favorite walking 
path too!  
 
All the best,  
 
Kathy Burgess 
512-569-0585 
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